
Sansome School Notes from the Office 
 

 
Hello Sansome Families: 
 
Thank you to all our families who joined us for our Term 2 Celebrations of Learning.  We hope you enjoyed your 
child(ren) sharing their learning with you.  It was wonderful to see the kiddos taking ownership of their work and 
interacting with their families.  We’re now into Term 3 and working towards those final year end outcomes! 
 
It was great to see so many families at our Westwood Family of Schools Concert.  Bravo to Mrs. Moses and our 
Intermediate Choir members for the beautiful performance!  (Please see attached photos.) 
 
This week, Mrs. Moses is off to the Orff Children’s Day with a number of our musicians on Wed. April 26th. 
 
Reminder that Grade 3 Swimming begins mid May and they will have 6 swim sessions. 
 
If parents are picking up their child(ren) over the lunch hour, please stop by the Office so we can note who is 
gone in case of an emergency.  Thanks in advance! 
 
We are starting our planning for 2023-2024.  If you know that you will be moving and that your child will not be 
with us for K-5 in the fall, please give us a call or drop us a short e-mail.  Teachers will be starting to think of class 
placements for the fall.  A number of factors go into their decisions, and they want to make the best placement 
for each individual.   
 
We will be hosting our Welcome to Kindergarten event for all our new kinders on Thurs. May 18th!  Invites have 
gone out to our new families. 
 
Best wishes for a sun filled weekend! 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Chris Mavroudis 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Upcoming Pizza Days:  
 
https://www.sjasd.ca/school/sansome/Documents/full%20year%20SANSOME%20PIZZA%20F
RIDAYS%20%20(4).pdf 
 

 
 
Our next Early Dismissal Day is Tuesday, May 2nd.. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 pm to 
allow for ongoing staff professional development. Early dismissals happen on the first and third 
Tuesday of each month. Buses run approximately 30 minutes earlier.   
 
Transportation: 
Sansome bus in the AM is #17 
Sansome bus in the PM is #5 
 
If your child is not going to be on the bus at the end of the day, call the office to let us 
know. If we cannot pick up the phone, please leave us a message. 
 
Absence Reporting: A reminder that during the school year, absences are no longer phoned 
in or emailed to the school/teacher. Please do not email the teacher if your child is going to be 
absent. If teachers are away, they are not checking their email. 
 
Milk Store: White and chocolate milk can be purchased for $1.00 each. Tickets are available 
in the office. If you have tickets left from last year, they can still be used. Kernels Popcorn is 
also sold in the Milk Store for $2.00 per bag. The flavours available are Butter & Salt, Dill 
Pickle, Salt & Vinegar, and White Cheddar. 
 
Please bookmark our school website for all current and future news and the upcoming events 
calendar: https://www.sjasd.ca/school/sansome 
If you have any questions about this or any other school information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
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